
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DATED 18.09.2025 

 

 

OPEN HOUSE ON 10 OCTOBER 2025 (FRIDAY) BETWEEN 0200PM AND 

0400PM 

 

 

 This is to bring to the attention of Indian Diaspora in Belgium and Luxembourg 

that Embassy of India, Brussels will be conducting an Open House from 0200PM  to 

0400PM on 10 OCTOBER 2025 (FRIDAY). During the Open House, members of 

India community are welcome to visit the Embassy to celebrate the event together. 

Diaspora members can also discuss any consular issues with the Embassy officers 

during the occasion. 

 

Venue: Embassy of India Brussels, 217 Chaussee de Vleurgat - 1050 Brussels. 
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